# GLUB CHAT

A newsletter for members of the South Barrington Club

#### **Membership News**

Welcome to the following new club members: Claudia Ismail family, Jerry and Mary Therese Palarz, Candace Johnson family, Megan Silva, Daniel Voth family, the Harkamal family, Arun Sobti, Adil Siddique, and Eric Shpigelskiy.

#### Member Referral

We would like to thank **Hardeep Bhalla (twice)** for referring new members to the club. When you refer a friend you will receive a \$50 SBC Gift Card and two free guest passes for each new membership you refer. Your friend only pays a \$35 initiation fee. Student, paddle and corporate group memberships are not included in our referral program.

## Platform Tennis

We have been fortunate enough to have great paddle weather. As Holiday break is approaching, try to get in as much playing time as possible. Make sure to reserve courts in advance as we continue to have growth in our programs, lessons, drills and match play. We are continuing to offer Men's Open Paddle Drill on Monday evenings from 5:30pm-7pm, and Open Play at 7pm-8:30pm. Saturday will have Drill/Open Play at 9:30am-11am. Ladies' drills are on Friday mornings 10:30am-12pm. Please email Ryan at rrader@sbpd.net with any questions and details on scheduling private or group lessons. Ryan will be running some Pop-up Camps in December and January and will email details to all players.

### **Junior Tennis**

- Congratulations to all our juniors that participated on our Junior Tennis Team!
   We had a great season!
- Over the holiday break there will be Match Play on December 20 and 21. On December 27, 28 and 29 there will be Tennis Camps. Flyers will be posted and sign-ups will be taken at the desk.
- Club Tournaments in January:
   January 8- Orange Ball Showdown
   January 29- Girl's 14U UTR

Happy Holidays!

# January 2022 Holiday Hours

Friday, December 24

Saturday, December 25

Friday, December 31

Friday, December 31

Club

Pool

Nursery

Saturday, January 1

Club

\*No lifeguard on duty

7am-3pm 7am-2pm Closed Closed 7am-3pm 7am-2pm Closed Club 7am-1pm 7am-Noon\* Pool Nursery Closed **Court Time** FREE- 2 hour limit Happy New Year!

1000

# **Tennis Corner**

REMINDER! REMINDER! REMINDER!
Sunday, January 2- Junior and Adult Tennis
programs begin

**Monday, January 10**- Ladies Travel Team practices resume

**Monday, January 31**- Registration for USTA Winter Leagues is due

#### Happy New Year!

Is your 2022 New Year's resolution to start a new life-long sport, get ready for high school season, college season, move up to the next USTA level, beat your neighbor or to even be the best in your household? If so, SBC has something for you. If you want to get started in a tennis clinic, class or league feel free to reach out to Kurt Kopp at kkopp@sbpd.net.

Any executive club members looking for permanent court time? The commitment time frame is January – May for the indoor season. Time slots available Monday—Friday starting in the morning until 3 pm. Contact Sue Koril at skoril@sbpd.net if interested.

# **Fitness Corner**

January is the perfect time to add New Year's resolutions that will set you up for a healthy year! Start with changes in your exercise routine, diet and healthy lifestyle. Work with a certified Personal Trainer that can customize a program for your exact needs. We also offer one-on-one Nutrition services for weight loss, health issues, or anything else that you may want to improve! Contact the Fitness Department for more information on getting started today!

After a very positive response to our December trial classes, Strengthen and Stretch Yoga will begin permanent classes in January! Starting January 10th, we will offer a Monday & Thursday class at 10:30am. Classes are 30 minutes and sign-up is required. To sign up: you can do so in person, call the club desk, or email the instructor Sue Koril at skoril@sbpd.net.

For more information on these programs or rates / fees, please contact Denise Gappa at <a href="mailto:dgappa@sbpd.net">dgappa@sbpd.net</a> or (847)898-9945



### **PRO SHOP**

- New Year... new Items coming in from Nike, Lucky in Love, Sofibella and more.
- New colors arriving from the Oliver Thomas tennis bag line.
- If you're looking for fitness apparel, come and check out our Spiritual Gangster line.
- Make it your New Year's resolution to get out on the court more often!!





## **Adult Programs**

**Just for Fun** 

Thursday, January 13 1pm-2:30pm Code 9352
Ok, the holidays are over...there must be a gift, decoration, or something you received that you're not crazy about. Wrap it up and bring it over for our White Elephant games. There will be many twists and turns along the way, but don't forget, one man's trash is another man's treasure. When that fun is over, Janine O'Leary from BACOA will be here to lead a game of Family Feud. Though the game is old, the fun is current. There will be a dessert buffet to enjoy.

#### **Cooking Class with Jolie:**

Appetizers to Knock your Socks Off Friday, January 28 12:30pm-2pm Code 9351

Jolie from RAW is a masterful creator of beautiful, delicious appetizers and she will be sharing them with us. She will demonstrate how to make each one. We will be able to assist in the preparation, and then the bonus is that we get to eat them. This class will take place in the Club's paddle hut kitchen. You will be given the recipes for all of the snacks. Wine will be available for purchase.

# Aquatics 5

- Winter swim lessons begin January 8th. Classes are filling up fast.
- The aquatics department is hiring lifeguards and swim instructors. We are looking for daytime, evening and weekend help. We will train you.
- Position open for a full-time Aquatic Supervisor. Please view the position on our webpage, sbpd.net.



A facility of the South Barrington Park District 3 Tennis Club Lane South Barrington, IL 60010 (847) 381-2570 • sbpd.net/club